
Project Update: September 2019 

 

For the last 8 months, I have been visiting 60 riparian study sites, five times each one 

(we have one pending visit). As of September 2019, I have already registered a total 

of 19 amphibian species. At each visit, I have been recording air temperature and 

moisture. I have recorded some threatened amphibian species, such as Ithsmura 

belli (Fig 1A), Aquiloeurycea longicauda (Fig 1B), Ambystoma ordinarium (Fig 1C), 

and Craugastor pygmaeus (Fig 1D)! 

 

In the following month, I would be analysing the data obtaining some results at the 

end of 2019.   

 

 
 


